
Important updates: Upcoming Workers’ Day event - 

Mpumalanga 

The PSA is pleased to share important updates regarding the Union’s upcoming Workers’ Day event in 

Mpumalanga on 1 May 2025. Please note that members do not have to pay for tickets, as FEDUSA 

has stepped in to support event preparations. All departments must submit their final list of attendees 

to the PSA Nelspruit office by 20 March 2025. Late submissions will not be accepted. The attendee list 

must include the member’s name, surname, Persal/PSA membership number, contact person, and the 

pick-up location. 

 

Transport will only be provided to members in Nkangala Region who are included in the submitted lists. 

Departmental groups must consist of a minimum of 15 and a maximum of 22 people for transportation 

purposes. The event will take place in Witbank (the exact location will be confirmed). Food, transport, and 

T-shirts will be provided to members based on the submitted lists. FEDUSA affiliates are welcome to 

attend but must confirm their attendance and indicate their union or organisational affiliation. 

 

To ensure smooth planning, please submit all required details by 20 March 2025 to the employees at the 

PSA’s Provincial Office in Mpumalanga as stated below. Kindly share this information with other members 

via WhatsApp, Facebook, and other platforms. 

 

For enquiries, please contact: 

 

• Sibongile Ngomane – 076 096 7364 

• Martha Gondwe – 079 712 0517 

• Jabulile Mnisi – 079 731 7373 

 

The PSA looks forward to seeing you at the event! 

 

 

Reuben Maleka  
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